2022-04

Resolution of Appreciation

A Resolution of the Board of Directors of the
Monterey Regional Waste Management District commending

Armando Escareno

WHEREAS, he was hired by the District as a Sorter I on February 2, 2201; and

WHEREAS, he has performed his duties in a diligent and conscientious
manner during his over 20 years with the District; and

WHEREAS, he has had Superior Attendance and received a letter of
appreciation from a District customer; and

WHEREAS, through his commitment and consistent work ethic, operations
ran smoothly; and

WHEREAS, his friendly demeanor contributed to a positive working
environment; and

WHEREAS, he has contributed significantly to the successful accomplishment
of the District’s mission.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Directors of the
Monterey Regional Waste Management District hereby commends and expresses
its appreciation to Armando Escareno for his meritorious service to the District
With best wishes upon his retirement on December 8, 2021 after over 20 years of
service.

PASSED and adopted this 21 day of January by the Board of Directors:

Jason Campbell
Chair of the Board

ATTEST:

Felipe Melchor
General Manager





